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 January 10, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Littlejohn, Principal  
Castlebay Lane Charter School  
19010 Castlebay Lane 
Porter Ranch, CA 91326 
 
Re: 2016 PRNC Holiday Party  
 
Dear Ms. Littlejohn,  
 
The Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council wishes to extend its deepest gratitude 
to you and everyone at Castlebay Lane Charter School for hosting our Holiday 
Party.  The warm hospitality exhibited by your teachers, staff, and most 
importantly, your wonderful students is immensely appreciated by our Board and 
stakeholders.   
 
We look forward to working with you in this new year, and hope to have other 
Neighborhood Council events at your beautiful school.   
 
Please pass on our gratitude to everyone at Castlebay for making our Holiday 
Party such a tremendous success!   
 
Cordially Yours, 
 
 
 
Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council 
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